
Class teacher      

 
We have a vacancy for class teacher which is open to both experienced teachers and NQTs to 
start in September 2022. There is also a possibility of the TLR allowance. 
 
The contract is for one year in the first instance with the possibility of extension. 
 
We are looking to recruit: 

• An excellent, reflective practitioner with a passion for teaching and learning. 
• Someone with a sense of humour and lots of energy. 
• Someone with commitment, who is innovative and not afraid to bring new ideas for 

excellence. 
• Someone who has excellent organisation and communication skills. 

 
We can offer you: 

• A supportive, professional network that works towards excellence in all that we do. 
• A school at the heart of the local community. 
• A school committed to developing and improving the learning environment using high 

quality resources. 
• A strong and supportive Governing Body who are actively involved in promoting and 

celebrating the school. 
• Children with excellent learning behaviour and an enthusiasm for new experiences and 

opportunities. 
•  

If you would like to visit the school for a tour to learn more about the school we are happy for you 
to contact us on 02089859310 or please e-mail Anna Jassim, Business Manager, on 
anna.jassim@benthal.hackney.sch.uk. 
 
Candidates are asked to complete all the standard information required on the application form, 
and to submit a supporting statement, addressing all the criteria identified in the selection criteria. 
Please note CVs will not be accepted. 
 
Please be advised that if you did not hear from us within two weeks of the closing date, you have 
not been shortlisted on this occasion. 
 

 
Closing date for applications: Friday 20th of May, 12 noon 

 
Interviews: Wednesday 25th of May 

 
Benthal Primary School 

Benthal Road 
London N16 7AU 

 
Tel 020 8085 9310 Fax 020 8985 8526 

E-mail: anna.jassim@benthal.hackney.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Ms L Drew 

We are committed to Safer Recruitment Practices. All successful applicants will be required to 

complete a CRB clearance. 
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